Colored Bible School Here Closed July 29

The colored Bible school which was held at the Oklahoma school every day except Friday closed last Monday with an enthusiastic meeting.

The school had thirty-one scholars in attendance, and was organized by Prof. J. J. Shepperson, of Bristol. Rev. J. F. Whitley had charge during the summer, and Miss Lois Caldwell acted as his assistant.

The school was divided into the junior, primary and kindergarten grades, and all during the meetings God's word was taught to the children. It is expected that even a larger vacation school will be possible next year.

jo ha in

in ra

co

th

gi

in

te